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Dear remaining “elected” officials, 

This is a specious Bill. It is a raw attempt to follow a well worn path by a psychotic 

fringe to DESPOTISM. Voting by mail has been thorough, safe, incredibly reliable 

and accurate.  It would be a Social/Moral sin against Citizens of a Democracy to  

eliminate. this system.  In fact we should strengthen and support Vote by Mail.* 

Do not change our laws for the sake of a sick and twisted faction consumed only the 

excess of their own hate!   NO, NO, NO! 

Thank you, 

Robin L. 

*P.s. Expand and support voting by mail with State paid time off from work and State 

paid transportation to and from multiple polling stations to be crested in every district. 


